
YESHIVA KETANA OHR REUVEN

Dear Yeshiva Ketana Ohr Reuven Family, ויחיש

Please enjoy the Reuven Review, highlights Parenting In The Parsha, and more!

Have a wonderful Shabbos!

Yeshiva Ketana Ohr Reuven

Covid Test Reminder
In order to resume yeshiva in person on Monday you need to submit your covid test
results to mail@ohrreuven.com with "Covid Test Results" in the subject line.

Testing is available even if someone did not pre register they are welcome to come.

Click Here for a PDF version of the Reuven Review, Parenting in the Parsha, and more!

Zoom Schedule for Sunday, October 18th
Grades 1-8 9:30-10:30 and 11:00-12:00.
​Looking forward to greeting all talmidim on Monday.

MAZEL TOV!
Mazel tov to Mrs. Levinger (Director of Special
Services, Yeshiva Ketana) upon her daughters
engagement!

Mazel tov to Mrs. Weitz upon the birth of a
grandson!

Mazel tov to Miri Schwartz (preschool) upon
her engagement!

Mazel tov Kovi Gilden upon his bar mitzvah!

Mazel tov Daniel Peikes upon his bar
mitzvah!

Mazel tov Chanoch Book on his hanochas
tefillin!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!
Hashi Reichmann, Kindergarten
Zorach Dovid Schneid, Pre-1A
Natan Yitzchok Kahana, Pre-1A
Yehuda Idel Balsam, 1st grade
Avraham Hellman, 1st grade
Meir Leib Muntner, 1st grade
Shalom Adler, 3rd grade
Akiva Kahana, 3rd grade
Yehudah Leib Nadav, 4th grade
Baruch Simcha Leibovic, 5th grade
Aryeh Kahn, 5th grade
Levi Tenembaum, 6th grade
Yeshaya Simcha Vilinsky, 6th grade
Yonah Coren, 7th grade
Yisroel Yonah Feiner, 8th grade

https://vimeo.com/461885031
https://vimeo.com/454469701


Some of Yeshiva
Ketana talmidim
celebrating zman
simchaseinu with a
smile!!

(if you would like to and
didn't not yet send in a
picture, please
email to pictures@ohrreuv
en.com)

mailto:pictures@ohrreuven.com


PARENT FEEDBACK

"Rabbi Myski helped pinny celebrate his birthday in such a unique
zoom way. Pinny was grinning from ear to ear. It was so kind of him!"

"We just want to thank you, and the entire hanhallah, as we hear
there will be a closure, for a wonderful beginning of the year, and truly
valiant efforts to keep the Yeshiva open.
We have tremendous hakaras hatov for all the incredible work put into keeping everyone as
safe as possible, our boys have had a terrific beginning B”H.
We look forward to reopening in person as soon as possible, but please know that all the
hard work is very much appreciated!"

"A tremendous thank you once again for the yeshiva's diligent implementation of covid
precautions and the transparent policy of keeping parents aware of the situation. 
 Additionally, a great yasher koach for the seamless transition to remote learning, allowing our
boys to continue to learn within a structured framework.  May we hear besoros tovos and
yeshuos for all."









PLEASE SHARE WITH US! Please email any Mazel Tov information
to reuvenreview@ohrreuven.com!

2020-2021 School Year Yeshiva Ketana Parent Resource Links
Yeshiva Ketana Parent Handbook
Meals Program Enrollment Form
Yeshiva Ketana Calendar (password 5781)

https://ohrreuven.com/elementary/wp-content/uploads/bsk-pdf-manager/2020/07/YK-Parent-Handbook-5781.pdf
https://ohrreuven.com/elementary/wp-content/uploads/bsk-pdf-manager/2020/06/Meals-Form-20-21.pdf
https://ohrreuven.com/elementary/wp-content/uploads/bsk-pdf-manager/2020/08/20-21-One-page-Calendar-1.pdf


Enjoy some of our recent videos!

1st Day in Yeshiva Ketana Ohr Reuven 5780-5781! Enjoy the videos!

YESHIVA KETANA● MESIVTA ● BEIS MEDRASH ● KOLLEL ● ALUMNI
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Contact Us Website

The format and delivery of upcoming Yeshivas Ohr Reuven emails may change as the Yeshiva updates its email/text systems.

http://www.ohrreuven.com/elementary
mailto:mail@ohrreuven.com
http://www.ohrreuven.com/elementary

